
 

The students of Classes I and II enthusiastically participated to 
commemorate our benevolent Mother Earth on the occasion of  
Earth Day on 22nd April 2021. To set the spirit of celebration 
and with a view to sensitize the children about the 
conservation of natural resources, an Awareness Week was 
held from 18th to 22nd April 2021 for the students of Class I. For 
the virtual celebration, the young Eco-Warriors were aptly 
dressed in the colours of green and blue adorned with beautiful 
crowns and badges made by them. The teachers spoke about 
the importance of nurturing the earth and also showed a short 
video that was enjoyed by all the children. The day rekindled 
emotive concerns and instigated the youngsters to save, love 
and respect Mother Nature with all their heart and soul! 


